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Thursday 12th January 2023 
Dear parents/carers, 

 
On Friday 3rd March, we are celebrating our science topic 
about living things and their habitats, as well as our topic 
about Africa.  We will be visiting the West Midlands Safari 
Park. 
 

 
We will be leaving school at 9am and returning at 3.30pm. Therefore, your child 
would need to be in school at 8.45am normal time.  
 
Your child will need to wear their normal school uniform please. Please ensure 
they have a waterproof coat in case it rains. Your child will need to take two 
drinks, whether they are bringing their own lunch or having a school packed lunch. 
Thank you! If you want your child to have a packed lunch provided by school 
please enter Yes to the lunch question on Parentpay. 
 
The price of the trip includes the coach as well as the tour guide and lesson that 
will take place when we get there. The total price is £23, payable in 4 installments 
by the dates shown on Parentpay. Please pay the deposit of £5 no later than 
Tuesday 31st January 2023. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough money, 
we will have to cancel the trip.  
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

R Hine C Bailey 

 
Miss Hine and Miss Bailey. 

 
 
 


